
 

 

 
 

 
 
Below are the results of the election for faculty members to the Board of Governors. The 
election was held from January 13, 2023, to January 19, 2023. The following have been elected 
by their faculty colleagues to serve a term from July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2026. 
 

• Val Napoleon 
• Erin Campbell 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: January 20, 2023 

From: 
 

Morag Mochan 
Governance Services Manager 

Re: Results – Faculty Members to the Board of Governors 
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